
 
Amherst PFOA Update Meeting –  

Tuesday, May 2, 2017 
7:00 pm at Souhegan High School,  

412 Boston Post Road, Amherst 
 

Pennichuck Corporation (”Pennichuck”) has been engaged by Textiles Coated 

International, Inc. (TCI), at the request of the New Hampshire Department of 

Environmental Services, to prepare the design of a water main extension that would 

provide public water to 110 properties in Amherst that have been impacted by PFOA 

contamination. 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to provide homeowners with the essential information 

regarding this design project, as well as for Pennichuck to schedule individual 

property inspection appointments. Booking these appointments is essential to 

completing this project in a timely manner, to the ultimate benefit of affected 

residents.  

 

If you cannot attend this meeting please call Pennichuck’s Customer Service 

department to schedule the inspection of your property at 800-553-5191.  


